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January 8, 2021 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
Today, I reported the following positive case to Summit County health officials: 
 

 One (1) certificated member of the Wilcox Primary School Staff, assigned to 
Wilcox Primary School. 

 
Again, as the majority of our students are learning remotely through January 15th, 
classroom specific notifications will not be sent unless a positive case is confirmed in 
the classroom of the students who are on campus during this remote learning period.  
We are hopeful that this period of remote learning will provide the appropriate 
incubation for COVID-19 following any group activities that may have occurred over 
Winter Break so that our students and staff can return to the healthiest learning 
environment on January 19th. 
 
Please continue to remind your children and each other to practice the COVID-19 
safety protocols of wearing a mask, keeping socially distanced from others, and 
frequently sanitizing hands and/or frequently washing them with soap and water. 
 
Also, beginning this evening, our Tigers return to competitive play!  Due to social 
distancing requirements, tickets are limited to the families of our athletes. However, 
you can catch our Tigers at home events via our District’s livestream channels.  A copy 
of the Winter Sports Livestreaming Schedule is attached to this Blackboard Connect 
message. 
 
Have a great weekend – Go Tigers! 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


